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February 1, 2018 
 
 
Dear Norwood Park families, 
 
I wish to inform you that Principal Michelle Rodney Bartalos is currently on leave 
with a return date that has yet to be determined. We wish her all the best. 
 
While she is on leave John Bradley will be acting as our temporary Principal 
replacement at Norwood Park Elementary School. John brings with him and 
wealth of experience and knowledge that will serve to support Norwood Park 
School and its community. 
 
Please join me in welcoming John. We are delighted to have him join us effective 
February 1, 2018. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

 


